

# **TETON CONSERVATION DISTRICT**

406-

Ross Salmond, Chair Clay Crawford, Vice-Chair Dean Pearson, Treasurer Vicki Baker Nancy Moorhouse, Admin e N. Choteau, MT 59422 103 1cd@yahoo.com

Larry Spence Lee Dahlman, Mike Hager, Mona Moore.

August 22, 2025

### Dear Conservation Leaders:

Teton Conservation District is hosting the MACD Area 3 meeting on September 27, 2023 at the Stage Stop Inn in Choteau, MT. Registration will begin at 8:30 a.m. with the meeting commencing at 9:00 a.m. and concluding by 3:30 p.m.

## Driving Directions:

The Choteau Stage Stop Inn is located at 1005 Main Avenue North. If driving from Great Falls/Helena area, head towards I-15 North/US-89 North/MT-200 West and head toward Shelby. At Exit 290, head right on the ramp for US-89 North/MT-200 West toward Choteau, MT. Bear right onto US-89S/US Highway 89. Arrive at US-89N/Main Avenue north. The Stage Stop Inn is on the right hand side. If you are driving from Shelby/Highline, take I-15S. At Exit 339, head right on the ramp for I-15S Business Loop/N Main Street towards Conrad. Turn right onto Pendroy Road for 7.3 miles, The road name changes to 32nd Rd NW, travel an additional 4.3 Miles. Turn left onto 8th Lane NW or 17 miles (road name changes to Highway 220), bear right onto MT Highway 221/County Hwy. 221 for one mile, Turn right onto US 89 N/Main Avenue N. The Stage Stop Inn is on your right hand side.

## Paperwork:

All resolutions and District reports must be submitted to us by August 28, 2023 so they can be copied for the meeting. Please bring enough copies of any materials to be presented after this date as there will not be access to a copy machine.

### Registration:

Pre-registration forms are due September 18, 2023. When submitting your registration, please plan on paying by check or with cash. We do not accept credit or debit cards.

On behalf of the Board, our District looks forward to this opportunity to network and share information to enhance conservation efforts in our area. See you on September 27<sup>th</sup>!

Sincerely,

Ross Salmond, Chair Teton Conservation District